Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Jon hall
Sent: 19 February 2022 09:20

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application No: 2021/32225/P

Good afternoon.

I am writing to firmly object to the above planning application and request for you to reject it.

T originally moved to Kentish Town to be near Hampstead Heath and 1 am now in walking distance from

it. Looking across to the view of the heath at the bottom of Leighton Road lifts my spirit especially more so
now in these difficult times we are in.

A few years ago I stood to lose the view from a window at the top of our house of the post office tower.
When the application moved to the appeal stage the appeals officer came and viewed the post office tower
from our window and explained that the proposed development would prevent us enjoying an amenity. This
development was at the time rejected. I don’t know whether loss of amenity is still something which is taken
into considcration in a planning application but I sincerely hope it is. If so this present application would
deny numerous amount of people to view the Heath.

Kind regards
Jon Hall
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